
Referendum Results Re: Western Branch Guild Building – April 2014 
 
 
A few weeks ago, a detailed update was sent to CMSG Western Branch 
Members to explain the decision by the Branch Executive Board 
regarding the possible sale of the Guild building in Coquitlam B.C. 
 
The package sent out by mail included a referendum vote to determine 
whether or not Western Branch Members support the Branch Board’s 
decision. 
 
The referendum results were counted by the Branch Trustees on April 
24th, 2014 and a majority of the ballots returned were in favour of the 
sale of the building. 
 
Thank-you to all those who participated in this important process and 
we will continue to keep members informed regarding developments. 
 
 
Capt. Mike Armstrong 
Branch President 


